
 

 

Thank  You  students and parents of   

St. James God Squad Youth Group and  

Saint  James School  who participated  in 

Caroling for the Seniors at Chelsea  Senior Living. 

The seniors enjoyed your joyous singing, your 

beautiful floral arrangements and “sweet treats” to 

share.  At such a busy time of year,  

we appreciate you taking time out of your schedule 

to spread some holiday cheer! 

Wishing you a Christmas Season and a 

 New Year of Peace, Health & Happiness! 

Lisa Goga and Tina Catapano 

SJS Care Steps Committee 


